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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News: 

Red Nose Day 
 
Thank you for donating and helping 
raise money for Red Nose Day.  The children enjoyed 
coming to school with their faces painted today and 
wearing silly glasses.  The staff have completed a 
sweep stake and by selling Claire’s famous biscuits, 
we will let you know how much you have raised as 
soon as its all counted!  Thank you! 
 

Football in Year 2 

Unfortunately due to the weather, Year 2’s football 
was cancelled;  However we had a great ‘House   
Football’ competition in the hall.  The results were as 
follows;  
1st Blue Team (7 points) 
2nd Yellow Team (5 points) 
3rd Red Team (2 points) 
4th Green Team (1 point) 
 

London 

Year 5 had a fantastic time in  
London on Tuesday!  The 
speakers were outstanding 
and super-confident.  We are           
extremely proud of everyone. 
Their behaviour, manners 
and attitude were excellent 

from start to finish. A big well done to the whole class! 

 

Star of the Week -  17th March 2017 
 

    
Reception -   Riley 
Class 1 -   Theo 
Class 2 -   Zeke 
Class 3 -   Amy 
Class 4 -   Whole Class 
Class 5 -   Danny 
Class 6 -   Olivia 

 
 

Star of the Week -  24th March 2017 
 

 
Reception -   Riley 
Class 1 -   Thomas    
Class 2 -   Olivia    
Class 3 -   Nathan 
Class 4 -   Lily-May    
Class 5 -   Whole Class 
Class 6 -   Luke    

Diary Dates:  
   
Mon 27th March - Yr 4 Class Assembly 
    about York at 9:10am 
Fri 31st March - Year 3 Oriental Museum Trip 
 
Wed 5th April - Rev. David’s After School Club 
 
Thur 6th  April - Yr 3 & 5 Music Concert 
 

Easter Holidays - Break up Friday 7th April 
Return to School Monday 24th April 

 
Mon 24th April - Year 5 Residential Trip to  
    Robinwood 
 

May Day - School Closed Monday 1st May  
Return to School Tuesday 2nd May 

 
W/C 8th May - KS2 SATs 

 
Whit week - Break up Friday 26th May 

Return to School Monday 5th June 
 

 
 

Early Years:   
 
We have enjoyed watching 
our ducklings hatch.  Over the 
next 2 weeks we will be            
learning about how to care for 
them and keep them safe.  
We have enjoyed having cuddles with the ducklings 
and helping them to learn to swim. 
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